Office of the Sub Divisional En‘mm
P.W. SubDivision, Wani
Out no 556/ /Dt [3’ [2[ 2022,

To,
The Principal
Swarnleela International School
Nandepera Road , Wani

BUILDING SAFETY CERTIFICATE

Refrence:- Your letter dated 30.09.2022

This is to certify that existing school building of Swarnleela International School,
located at Nandepera road Wani. Building has been constructed in year 2010 and Has been
Inspected by me for G-X floor building on the basis of the drawings and designs.

This Building is in good and safe condition to run the school.






